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Minutes of the parish council meeting held on Monday March 15th, 2010 in the village hall 
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It was resolved that the minutes of the meeting held on Monday February 15th, 2010 be accepted as 
true record and be signed by the chair. 
Proposed by DB, seconded by MB 
S Mosley: Phase II planning permission for a new aerobic digester will be filed shortly. This will 
primarily be for food waste. Towards summer there will be an open day for locals to look round. 
Mosleys will be pulling out of skip business as from April 1st, 2010. 
C. Shaw: Apology was made for the state of Back Lane. After January meeting he swept top half of 
lane and intends to complete the job. Next works in Back Lane will take place during Easter school 
holidays. 
Steve Gibb will get Sheepwash verges cut. Jubilee Gardens was weeded. 
PLAYING FIELD SUB-COMMITTEE 
Digger has made a mess of playing field. GK will look into this.                                    Action:- GK 
Playpark Open Day will take place on Saturday May 29th. 
JH will buy paint for sportacabin and give quote for decking.                                         Action:- JH 
OPEN SPACES MAINTENANCE 
GK has notified Highways of potholes in village. Ref#: 101000275236 They have been put on the 
list of outstanding potholes to be repaired. 
GK will ask The Surgery to put up notices about "Parking on Long Street outside doctors' surgery", 
and also "Refraining from parking on the grass particularly in wet weather". These will also be 
mentioned in Tattler.                                                                                                       Action:- GK                                                                                                                     
VILLAGE PROJECTS 
Request for volunteers to help out at Sheepwash will be placed in next Tattler.            Action :-GK                                                                                                                   
FINANCES, CHEQUES AND COUNCIL ADMINISTRATION 
Community Account statement - £10,635.10 
Cheque for £394.73 (£348+£46.73) was written to clerk for January to March 2010 salary. 
Proposed by AJ, seconded by MB 
Cheque for £61 was written to The Society of Local Council Clerks (Asenby PC agreed to pay £20 
to Topcliffe PC towards this). Proposed by  DB, seconded by AJ 
Cheque for £241 to be written to Yorkshire Local Councils Associations for membership will be 
postponed until check of annual increase in cost can be made. 
Annual Parish meeting to be held on May 24th, 2020 at 7pm. Notices will be placed in village. 
Information about "Freeman of the village" was distributed for future consideration. 
Cheque for £8,812.50 was written to SJ. Danby (Playscheme deposit) at an extraordinary meeting 
on February 22nd. Proposed by DB, seconded by JH 
CORRESPONDENCE 
York and North Yorkshire Waste Partnership will deliver two one-day sales in March 2010. 
Leaflets and poster will be displayed.  
Thirsk Area Forum meeting on Tuesday 23 March at 6.30pm at Rural Arts, Thirsk - poster will be 
displayed 
 
 

Next meeting: 15th April 2010 at 8pm in village hall 
 

Councillors present G. Key (Chair), D. Bowman (Vice-chair), M. Bowen, A. Jameson-Allen, 
NYCC & HDC Cllr Neville Huxtable  

Apologies J. Heidstrom 


